
On August 30, 2022 the City of Cottage Grove received approval notification for a 
$5,000,000.00 grant to fund a rebuild of the historic Main Street from 8th Street 

to the bridge over the Coast Fork of the Willamette. The City will match the 
EDA grant dollars with an additional $1,250,000.00 for a total project funding of 
$6,250,000.00 


